
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Seaham Harbour Nursery School Early Learners           
   
 

   Newsletter June 2019 
Dear Parents 
 
Welcome back after the half term holiday, many of the children have 
been telling us about their holidays. Please can you take a few minutes 
to complete the attached ‘Story from Home’ sheet for your child’s 
learning journey.   
This final half term is a very busy time for everyone at Early Learners 
including you as families and we hope you can support us in our work.  
 
This week we should receive a delivery of caterpillars that hopefully 
will grow and change over the next 5 weeks into beautiful butterflies. 
 
June 10th-13th – Gardening Week- Please can you donate any plants, 
shrubs and bulbs for the children to plant in tubs & pots. 
 
June 14th - Nursery closed – Staff training day. 
 
June 19th & 26th- Open Evenings for parents of children starting 
nursery in September. (Adults only please) 
 
From week Beginning June 24 & 1st July During the 2 weeks the children 
attending on a Monday, Tuesday & Thursday will be exploring the beach 
as part of a project with Early Learners staff & some nursery staff. 
You will be informed throughout the 2 weeks which dates your child will 
be attending. 
 
June 21st - Fancy Dress Sponsored Walk for “Save The Children”. 
Please support us in this annual event and raise money for “Save The 
Children”. Further details will follow.   
 
Transition Visits- Over the next few weeks the children going into 
nursery in September will be making their transition visits to nursery  
Week Beginning:- 24th June – 1 hour Visit (Children arrive & leave Early 
Learners normal time). 
1st July – 2 hour Visit (Children arrive & leave Early Learners normal 
time). 
8th July  – 2 hours (Children to arrive at main nursery door & collect 
from Early Learners) 
15th July – Children return to Early Learners (normal times). 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
July 11th Parent Reviews – Please sign up for appointment times. 
 
July 15th – Learning Journeys available to purchase see Vicki. (£5 each). 
 
July 17th Stay & Play sessions. More details to follow. 
 
July 19th – Last day at Early Learners (no afternoon sessions) 
 
Dress for the weather – As the warmer weather arrives and hopefully 
continues please make sure children are appropriately dressed with 
sunhats and have suncream on. Please could all children still bring a 
jacket as often the weather changes throughout the day and the 
children are outside for long periods of time.  
 
Health & Safety notice- Please when entering & leaving Early Learners 
can you keep your children with you & do not allow them to run up & 
down the ramps/climb on walls.(This also includes older children waiting 
to collect younger ones). 
 
 
Thank you 
 
Mrs Scott 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 


